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Auckland Airport Trading Halt

Auckland International Airport Limited (Auckland Airport) has requested a trading halt as it has
been advised that the Auckland Future Fund Trustee (on behalf of Auckland Council) has initiated
a sale process for its shares in Auckland Airport.

The trading halt will be lifted at such time that Auckland Airport has been notified by Auckland
Future Fund Trustee that the process has been concluded.

ENDS

For more information:

Investors:

Chief Financial Officer

Stewart Reynolds

+64 27 511 9632
stewart.reynolds@aucklandairport.co.nz
Media:

Head of Corporate Affairs

Libby Middlebrook
libby.middlebrook@aucklandairport.co.nz

+6421989 908



mailto:stewart.reynolds@aucklandairport.co.nz
mailto:Helen.twose@aucklandairport.co.nz

